Minutes of the March 9, 2023, Regular Meeting of Otto Township Board

1. Meeting called to order by Troy Salo at 7:00 PM. Persons present were Supervisors Troy Salo,
Derek Geiser, Clerk John Carlson, Treasurer Conrad Mack, Patrol Operator Eric Bakka.

2. Gopher Bounty was paid to: No one.

Motion by Derek and second by Troy to approve February minutes and it passed.

4. Motion by Derek and second by Troy to pay checks #8264 thru #8276 in amount of $11,658.58
for all claims and payroll in the month of March.

5. $80,692.93 the actual balance in checking account before the meeting
$0.00 the amount in CDs
$80.692.93 in total money
$11,658.58 Total spent this month.

6. Board of Audit was held at 6pm. Clerk and Treasurer’s books balanced, and the report was
approved by motion by Troy and second by Derek and filed.

7. Motion by Derek and second by Troy to approve resolution for the temporary closing of the
minimum maintenance portion of 500™ Ave until after the spring thaw.

8. Dust Control cost is up to $1.15/Gallon, up $0.05 from last year. Otto expects to do less dust
control this year.

9. The new grader has been helpful in winging out the roads wide and keeping snow pushed back.
Used to have to hire this work out in the past in areas the drifted or filled up.

10. Otto expects to do less gravel projects this year as well to help save costs. We were above
average in 2022.

11. Set the agenda for the annual meeting that will be held on 3/14/2023.
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Meeting Adjourned at 7:33 PM by Troy.

Signature of Chairmany.
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